Vets being targeted in phone
scam

The El Dorado County Sheriff’s Office has received information
from the California Department of Justice regarding “pension
poaching” — specifically related to military veterans. These
incidents target the financial assistance offered through the
Veterans Administration Aid and Attendance Program.

Individuals posing as insurance agents, unpaid volunteers or
Veterans Affairs representatives offer to help senior veterans
apply for VA pension benefits.

What to watch out for: Anyone who asks you to pay money or
move assets in connection with applying for a VA pension
benefit is likely not a VA-accredited representative. He or
she may be an insurance agent or representative who receives a
sales commission for selling annuities or irrevocable trusts.

If approached by someone offering to help with VA pension
benefits, contact the local VA (530.573.7955, ext. 5892) to
determine whether this assistance is reputable.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/11/vets-being-targeted-in-phone-scam/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/11/vets-being-targeted-in-phone-scam/

